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Committee on Academic Performance: CAP met for the first time of the Academic year 

on Monday, September 9, and will continue quarterly meetings. In addition to our 

regular meeting agenda items, we discussed annual goals, which will include the review 

of the 2.0 Rule and CAP’s definition in the current ULAA bylaws. We will also continue to 

discuss transfer issues and policies/procedures that surround these policies. We 

welcomed new members Harini Chenna and Jason Cumberledge. CAP will continue to 

house two subcommittees this year: Student Athlete Academic Committee, chaired by 

Meg Hancock and Student Wellness Committee, chaired by Melissa Barnes. 

Transfer Portal: Did you know……: 
Transfer Portal Opening for Graduate Students: October 1st  
Graduate student-athletes can enter the portal from October 1st until the conclusion of 
their sport's final transfer portal window. After the window closes, student-athletes will 
need to wait until the portal reopens for the next window to enter. 
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